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February 17, 2016 
 
 
 
J.M. Fleming 
Managing Director, Planning and City Planner 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on February 16, 2016 resolved: 
 
3. That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Planning and City Planner, with 
the advice of the Heritage Planner, the following actions be taken with respect to the proposed 
designation of the King Street Bridge under the Ontario Heritage Act: 
 
a) the staff report dated February 1, 2016, relating to the proposed designation of the King 
 Street bridge BE RECEIVED for information; and,  
 
b) Notice of Municipal Council’s intention to designate the King Street Bridge to be of 
 cultural heritage value or interest BE GIVEN for the reasons appended to the staff report 
 dated February 1, 2016 under the provisions of subsection 29(3) of the Ontario Heritage 
 Act, R.S.P. 1990, c. O. 18.   (2016-R01) (3/3/PEC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: J. Yanchula, Manager, Urban Regeneration 
 K. Gonyou, Heritage Planner 
 B. Mercier, Committee Secretary 
 K. Butts, Executive Assistant, Planning 
 H. Tomlinson, Documentation Services Representative 
 London Advisory Committee on Heritage 
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